Yang, Viola-xx (Shenzhen)

From: oetech@fcc.gov

Sent: 2018558 22HEHI— 1.03

To: Yang, Viola-xx (Shenzhen)

Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 366741)

Inquiry on 05/17/2018 :
Inquiry:
Dear Sir/ Madam,

Our client Rastar is going to apply two certificates (FCC ID: 2AENTXH180504TX and 2AENTXH180505TX). The EUT is
a remote controller of the R/C toy. Please refer to the attached photo. There's not enough space to place the 15.19
statemnet. Please advise if it is ok to put the statement to user manual and package.

Thanks.

Viola Yang

FCC response on 05/17/2018

Please see KDB 784748

Guidelines for labeling and User Information for RF devices — KDB Publication 784748

2.4 Placement of Compliance Information

Further to Section 2.1077(c), the compliance information must be provided in a form that an end-user can
reasonably be expected to have the capability to access, such as the instruction manual, a separate product insert,
computer disk, web page, or the device’s own electronic screen. Compliance information may be provided
electronically as permitted in Section 2.935.

---Reply from Customer on 05/21/2018---

Dear Sir/ Madam,

According to KDB 784748 section A2---When the device is so small, or for such use that it is impracticable to label it
with the compliance statement specified in a font that is four-point or larger, and the device does not have a
display that can show electronic labeling,18 then the information required shall be placed in the instruction

manual, and on the device packaging or on a removable label attached to the device.

It's acceptable for our client to place the 15.19 statement in manual and packaging. Please correct me if my
understanding is wrong.

Thanks.

Viola Yang



FCC response on 05/21/2018

Yes.

Attachment Details:

Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry System to add
any additional information pertaining to this inquiry.




